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Port-Outer (#1) Lancaster Propeller

As you can see in the photo below, the propeller has been mounted and 
for the first time in ten years our Lancaster had four props. This makes 
the aircraft looks much better and before too long our engine crew will 
be test-running Merlin #1.
Thanks to Canadian Propeller in Winnipeg for making this possible.

JOE ENGLISH MEMORIAL FLY-IN –Saturday, July 27th

You don’t need to have an airplane to attend. Hope to see you there.

Visit http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/event2013flyin.html for more details, to learn 
about museum founder and Lancaster
pilot Joe English, and for photos from previous Fly-Ins.
 
NANTON PARADE DAY AND ENGINE RUN –Monday, August 5th

Spend the holiday in Nanton –Watch our awesome parade,  visit the museum, and at 2:00 
we’ll be starting the Lancaster’s Merlins and our
Bristol Hercules 14 Cylinder Radial engine as well.
http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/event_merlinrunups.html
 
SALUTE TO THE ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION –Saturday, August 24th

Our main August Event will honour the members of the Royal Canadian Legion who support 
our Canadian Armed Forces and their history.
http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/photos_temp/poster_2013legionsalute.pdf
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PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE A VOLUNTEER DRIVEN, REGISTERED CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION.
We depend upon private donations for our operation and development. Please help if you can.
For Membership and Donation information visit: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/membership.html

We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested.
 
If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please advise by
email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.
 
Our Bulletins are also posted on Facebook and Twitter. Our videos are posted on YouTube.
 
This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada. If you would like to have
your name removed from our mailing list please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.
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